
 
 

 

 
 

August 23, 2022 

 

Rebecca Hicks 
Mt. Elbert Mining Co., L.L.C. 

32460 Invernes Dr. 

Evergreen, CO 80439 

 

RE: Kay Claims - File No. P-2008-045 

Surety Release Request (SL-1) 

Full/Final Release 

 

Dear Rebecca Hicks: 

 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your Mineral Prospecting Surety Release Request 

application for the Kay Claims located in Lake County. The application was deemed complete and all 

comment and review periods began on August 23, 2022. A decision date has been set for September 22, 

2022.  The Division will conduct an inspection of the site within thirty days of the filing date of the 

application (August 23, 2022). 

 

Our review of this file shows the exploration to be on lands administered by the US Forest Service. A copy 

of this notice has been provided to the Forest Service to serve as notification of the Release Request.   If 

you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567 x 8187, or by email at 

Lucas.west@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Lucas J. West 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

cc:  Rebecca Hicks, Mt. Elbert Mining Co. LLC 

 Dennis Sonnenschein, Mt. Elbert Mining Co. LLC 

 

Ec: Angela Bellantoni, Environmental Alternatives, Inc.  

 Amy Titterington, USFS 
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